
Preface to the fourth edition XI

Thanks should also go to Professor Timothy Reuter (Monumenta
Germaniae Historica, Munich and University of Southampton) for his
translation of my preface into English and the troubles he has taken with
the 'Making of this Book', and to Dr. Claudia Martl (Monumenta Germa-
niae Historica, Munich) who kindly helped me with the correction of the
proofs. Professor Kristeller has kept constantly in touch with the
enterprise during its various stages, and contributed numerous additions
and suggestions for changes; to him above all I owe many thanks for his
great patience and the trouble that he has taken.

Finally I would like to say that readers' recommendations with regard
to additions or corrections will be welcome.

Munich
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